
FAASTeam (Washington FSDO) presents:

Why You Should Love the WINGS Pilot Proficiency Program



You're probably not flying as much as you'd like
these days.  Now more than ever, it's important to
think about pilot proficiency for the time when we
are able to fly more regularly again.
Maybe you’ve heard of the WINGS Pilot
Proficiency Program but you’re not sure what it’s
all about or how to get started.  This presentation
covers the benefits of the WINGS program for all
pilots including CFI's.  Proficiency training works
for making all of us better and safer pilots. 
Student pilots can benefit too!  CFI's and DPE's
are encouraged to have their students/applicants
enroll in the WINGS program.  Successful
completion of the Private Pilot Practical Test also
completes the first Basic Phase of WINGS, and
starts the brand new pilot down the path of
continuing proficiency training to build knowledge
and skills.
Directions: Please register for the WINGS webinar on May
20, 2020, 7:00 pm EDT at:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/411905573777335
1694
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the webinar.  A password
is required to login and attend.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


